Saint Catherine of Siena Preschool Parent/Guardian Photo/Video Release Form

Dear Parent/Guardian,

From time to time, Saint Catherine of Siena School may take photos and/or videos of students

during school-related activities for the purpose of showcasing our vibrant learning community. These images may be shared on:

- Saint Catherine of Siena's official Facebook page
- Instagram
- School Website
- ClassDojo (classroom communication platform)
- In hallways

To ensure privacy and safety, no student names will be published or tagged in any photo or video.

Please complete the form below to indicate your preference regarding your child's photo/video use.

Student Name:
Grade/Class:
[] YES, I give permission for Saint Catherine of Siena School to take and use photos/videos of my child for school-related media purposes, including Facebook, Instagram, the school website, and ClassDojo. I understand that my child's name will not be used in any of these posts.
Parent/Guardian Photo/Video Release Form [] NO, I do not give permission for my child's image to be used in any school-related photos or videos shared publicly.
Parent/Guardian Signature: Date:
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the school office.
Thank you for your continued support,
Cheryl Gollmer Saint Catherine of Siena Preschool Director director@scsprek.org